
 
 
 
April 3, 2024 
  

NOTICE TO BIDDERS – Generator 
 

The Clayton County Board of Supervisors will receive bids for a generator to be installed at the 
Osborne Conservation Center.  All bids should be delivered to the Conservation Office or through 
email prior to end of business on Monday, April 15, 2024.  The Clayton County Board of Supervisors 
will review bids at their meeting on Tuesday, April 16, 2024.  The Clayton County Board of Supervisors 
reserves the right to reject any and all bids.  
 
Contractor Name:______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Contractor Address:____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Contractor Phone:______________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
The max load at the Osborne Conservation Center is currently 23kw. 
Electric services provided at location by Allamakee Clayton REC 
Please spec a 50kw generator 
Cummins brand preferred to align with other county facilities 
Fuel source liquid propane  
Single phase unit to serve the Nature Center building only 
To be installed at 29862 Osborne Road, Elkader, Iowa 52043 
 
Generator……………………………….…………………………………………………….Amount:________________________ 
 
Materials..……………………………….…………………………………………………….Amount:________________________ 
 
Labor……………………………………………………………………………………………..Amount:________________________ 
 
        Total Bid:_________________________ 
 
 
 
Please direct any and all question to Jenna Pollock: jpollock@claytoncountyia.gov email, office phone 
563-245-1516 or by cell 563-880-1457 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CLAYTON COUNTY CONSERVATION  

Promote the health and general welfare of the people; to model and encourage 
preservation, conservation, education and recreation through responsible use 

and appreciation of our natural resources and cultural heritage. 

Clayton County Conservation, 29862 Osborne Rd, Elkader, IA 52043        563.245.1516       cccb@claytoncountyia.gov 
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